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04/1/2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! 

I hope this finds you all well and you had a lovely break. My apologies, this is not the first 

correspondence I was hoping to send this year. 

As you will be aware, the government has announced that school will be closed to all children 

other than those of key workers. Therefore, school will not be reopening tomorrow as planned 

for any of our children. 

School will reopen on Wednesday the 6th January for key worker children only and all other 

children will begin remote learning at home from this point also. 

Staff will spend tomorrow preparing for the new provision and remote learning offer and will 

be in touch with all necessary details and any further information needed by email.  

Should you feel you are entitled to access a key worker place for your child/children, please 

contact the school via the admin email address by tomorrow at 11am. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Taylor 
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